
基督教宣道會錦綉幼稚園/幼兒學校通告(第 21 / 22-26號) 

有關｢2021/2022第二劑季節性流感疫苗接種事宜｣安排事宜 

敬啟者： 
 

 本校原定 2021年 11月 30日(星期二)接種｢21/22第二劑疫苗(噴鼻式)｣，因應

衛生署在第二劑疫苗供應延誤，經與新都專科醫療中心商討後將於 2021年 12月 7日

(星期二) 派員到校為幼兒提供第二劑季節性流感疫苗(噴鼻式)接種服務，凡已簽署

同意流感疫苗接種計劃之學生，請  貴家長細閱有關接種季節性流感疫苗注意事項：  
 

1. 如在 2021年 9 月 1 日後已接種 2021/22年度第二劑流感疫苗，請立即通知學校。 

2. 上午班及全日班學生正常時間回校，下午班學生回校時間為下午 12:30，家長無需

陪同子女接種，敬請準時回校。 

3. 請提醒  貴子女接種當天要進食早餐/午餐。 

4. 接種當天如幼兒身體不適，不可接種疫苗。 

5. 家長如有任何查詢，可瀏覽衛生防護中心網頁或致電 3975 4872疫苗計劃辦事處 
 

此 致 

貴 家 長 

基督教宣道會錦綉幼稚園/幼兒學校 

校長                 啟 

                                                   林琼美 

 

2021年 11月 19日 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

C. & M. A. Fairview Park Kindergarten Notice(21/22-26) 

The 2021/2022 seasonal influenza vaccination school outreach plan 
19th November, 2021 

Dear Parents,  

 

Our school was originally scheduled to receive the "21/22 second dose of vaccine (nasal 

spray)" on 30th November, 2021 (Tuesday). Due to the delay in the supply of the second dose of 

the vaccine by the Department of Health, it will be released after discussion with the New Town 

Medical Centre on 7th December, 2021 (Tuesday), staff will be sent to school to provide children 

with a second dose of seasonal influenza vaccine (nasal spray) vaccination service. For students 

who have signed the flu vaccination plan, please read about seasonal vaccination. 

 

Remarks: 

1. If you have received the second dose of flu vaccine for the year of 2021/22 after 1st September, 

2021, please notify the school immediately. 

2. Students in the morning class and full-time class return to school at normal time, and students 

in the afternoon class return to school at 12:30 pm. Parents do not need to accompany their 

children to vaccinate, so please return to school on time. 

3. Please remind your child to eat breakfast/lunch on the day of vaccination. 

4. If the child is unwell on the day of vaccination, the vaccination is not allowed. 

5. If parents have any questions about whether their children are suitable for vaccination, they 

can first consult their family doctor.Parents can browse the website of the Centre for Health 

Protection.https:/ /www.chp.gov.hk/tc/features/100634.html 

 

  

Yours sincerely, 
 

_________________ 
Lam King Mei Helen 

The Principal 

 


